
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that due to recent scheduling 

conflicts with the school's academic calendar, we will need to reschedule the upcoming youth 

charity event originally planned for [Original Date]. 

The new date for the event will be [New Date]. We believe this change will enhance 

participation and ensure that all students can contribute to this important cause. 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we make these adjustments. Please feel free to 

reach out if you have any questions or require further information. 

Thank you for your continued involvement and commitment to our community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


